

December 16, 2015

Mary Svetz-Juliano 305 South Road New Hartford, CT 06057

Dear Ms. Svetz-Juliano:

Pursuant to the provisions of section 268 of June Special Session Public Act 15-5 and section 4-1a of the General Statutes, I am pleased to appoint you to the Individualized Education Program Advisory Council as a teacher in a public school who is a member of the Connecticut Education Association. Your appointment is effective immediately and terminates when the Commissioner of Education submits the new individualized education program form to the Education Committee or on January 1, 2017, whichever is later.

I am confident that the knowledge and experience that you bring to this position will be of great value to the advisory council. On behalf of the people of Connecticut, please accept my thanks for your willingness to serve.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact my office at (860) 240-8489.

Sincerely.

Joe Aresimowicz House Majority Leader

> Dannel P. Malloy, Governor Nancy Wyman, Lieutenant Governor

Denise Merrill, Secretary of the State

J. Brendan Sharkey, Speaker of the House

Martin Looney, Senate President Pro Tempore

Bob Duff, Senate Majority Leader

Themis Klarides, House Minority Leader

Leonard Fasano, Senate Minority Leader

Martin J. Dunleavy, House Clerk

Garey Coleman, Senate Clerk

John Geragosian, Auditor of Public Accounts

Robert Ward, Auditor of Public Accounts

Carrie Rose, Legislative Library

Donna Merritt, State Education Resource Center of Connecticut